
10.19.21 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with important information.  
 

 Now that each student in grades 1-8 has an agenda book, please sign or initial each day 

that you have seen the agenda. You may use this as a quick source of communication 

with your student’s teachers. In addition, please carefully go over the Herndon Magnet 

Uniform Policy on page 5 in the agenda. Beginning Monday, October 25, 2021, the 

uniform policy will be strictly adhered to at Herndon. If uniform bottoms have belt 

loops for grades K-5, students must wear a belt. All grades 6-8 uniform bottoms must 

have belt loops and students must wear a belt. Uniform pants cannot be made of denim. 

Once again, please go over page 5 of the agenda thoroughly or visit the Herndon 

website for the uniform policy. Consequences for uniform infractions can be found on 

page 7 of the agenda. 

 Thursday, October 21, is a Street Clothes Day for Herndon students. Street clothes must 

follow CPSB Dress Code Policy. Please see page 6 of the student agenda or Herndon’s 

website and click on “Dress Code for Street Clothes Day” to view the policy.  

 Thursday, October 21, the Kona Ice Truck will be at Herndon. Students will be able to 

purchase a Kona Ice for $4.00. 

 Students do not attend school on Friday, October 22, because this is a professional 

development day for teachers. 

 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 752047 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

